
ALL COUNTY CRANE & RIGGING LLC 
94 BELLPORT AVENUE 

YAPHANK, NEW YORK 11980 
(631) 284-9847

- FULL ROADWAY CLOSURE NOTIFICATION -

RE: 860 Pacific Street, Bk. 

Please be advised: Pacific Street will close to vehicular traffic between Vanderbilt Avenue and 

Underhill Avenue for crane operations. The closure(s) will begin: 

➢ August 27th and 28th, 2022 – weather date reserved for Sept. 10th-11th, 2022

o 8am to 4pm Saturday and 9am to 4pm Sunday

The road will open back to traffic at the end of each workday. Signage will be posted in advance 

to alert the neighborhood of the approaching closures prior to mobilizing and flaggers will be 

available during working hours for pedestrian safety. This full roadway closure is approved by 

the NYC Department of Transportation. This notice is for your records only. Feel free to contact 

me if you have any questions or comments in regards. 

Thank you, 

Gina Gonzalez  
Authorized Representative 
MRA Engineering 
(516) 292-1000

TO:  
NYPD 
FDNY/EMS 
Local Community Board 
NYCDOT 


